
November 2023

Other Email 

Dear Prefix First Name Last Name, 

Greetings from the St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action.  We offer you this letter as a token of our support for 
you and your ministry.   We thank the Lord for all of the blessings He has bestowed on us and we’re especially 
thankful that He has allowed you to walk with us during our faith journey.   
  
Each day of the week, several members from our group are praying for you.   As a group centered on the 
power of prayer, we believe that through our prayers we can touch you and your ministry.   We hope these 
prayers will encourage and empower you as you serve the Lord.    
  
As we prepare to celebrate Thanksgiving, it’s important to take a moment to think about all the blessings the 
Lord has showered down upon us. It’s so easy to overlook how He touches every aspect of our lives.   The 
following prayer helps remind us of the many ways His blessing impacts us.     
  

We asked for strength, and you gave us difficulties to make us strong.  
We asked for wisdom, and you gave us problems to solve.  
We asked for prosperity, and you gave us purpose and brains to use.  
We asked for courage, and you gave us fears to overcome.  
We asked for patience, and you gave us situations where we were forced to wait.  
We asked for love, and you gave us troubled people to help.  
We asked for justice, and you called us to be just and to lead with integrity.  
Lord, we have received nothing that we asked for or wanted.  
And yet, we received everything that we needed.  
For this, we give thanks.  
 	 	 	 	 	 	 - Written By Dr. Colleen Hanycz  

  
Your Brothers In Christ, 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action 


